
 

August 8, 2017 

 
 
 
Rebekah Msuya-Collison  
Deputy Clerk 
Municipality of South Huron 
322 Main Street South 
PO Box 759 
Exeter, ON   N0M 1S6 
 
 

Dear Rebekah Msuya-Collison,  

 

We are requesting to place a street banner in Exeter. The banner will assist us with 

bringing awareness to the United Way Campaign running from September to 

December. It is our hope that the banner be raised the week of September 15th (if 

available) for as long as the Township will allow. The banner dimensions are 2 feet by 

22 feet. 

 

We are planning to have street banners in all of the communities that we serve in Perth 

and Huron counties during our annual campaign. We are in the third year of a three-

year campaign to raise $4 million, 100% of which will be invested back into the local 

community. 

 

 

Thank you so much for your time.  

 
Ryan Erb  

Executive Director  

 

 


